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Dear Mr. Orla Hav,

I am writing you with regarding a working visit that a delegation of the Committee for Education, Science,
Youth and Sports from the Chamber of Deputies of the Romanian Parliament would like to organize in
Denmark, in 2017. Romanian MPs in the above-mentioned committee renewed the interest in establishing
a dialogue with their Danish counterparts in the previous years as well.

In the light of the important role attached to the parliamentary diplomacy and to the exchange of views with
the EU partners, the Chamber of Deputies of the Romanian Parliament would like to kindly ask for your
assistance in organizing a meeting with you and your colleagues from the Cultural Affairs Committee
during this year, in Copenhagen.

Therefore, I will be grateful if you could inform us regarding the possibility of arranging this visit in 2017
and if so, possible dates that will suit your agenda.

Looking forward to having some news in this regard, please accept, dear Mr. Orla Hav, the assurance of
my highest consideration.

Mr. Orla Hav
Chairman of the Cultural Affairs Committee
The Danish Parliament



